
 

 

 
 
 

RBS-OSD-ADV-13-19 

 

Dear Valued Client,  
 
Please be advised that effective December 01, 2019, all checks 
bearing the former Allied Banking Corporation bank code 032 will 
no longer be accepted for clearing.  
 
Clients who have issued post-dated checks bearing the Allied Banking 
Corporation bank code 032 must replace their checks with the PNB 
bank code 008. 
 
From bank code 
032  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To bank code  
008 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please visit your PNB branch of account before the effective date to 
avoid inconvenience. 
 
Thank you! 


